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The disastrous consequences of Australia blindly following the USA into one appalling (and 
eventually unsuccessful) war after another over a period of several decades is surely enough reason 
for there to be involvement of more of our parliamentary representatives in the making of war 
decisions in the future. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Wayne Richmond 
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